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From: Liz Woodsell & ) ?
Sent: 29 May 2018 21:20
To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Rother Valley Railway (Bodiam to Robertsbridge Junction) Order)
Dear Sirs,

We are writing to you regarding a Planning Application (Ref:
RR/2014/1608/P) to extend the Rother Valley Railway from Bodiam to
Robertsbridge. Our understanding is that this would involve constructing
three level crossings, one of which would cross the A21 near
Robertsbridge.

Building a level crossing on the A21 would interrupt traffic movements
would, making this dangerous road even more dangerous and therefore
be extremely unwelcome.

We therefore, strongly object this planning application.
Regards,
Elizabeth & Scott Woodsell
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